Subject: FW: URGENT REQUEST REGARDING Case No. EA-2019-0010 Letter
Attachments: MO PSC Letter - No EA-2019-0010 w-attachments.pdf

From: Jennifer Ryan <j_totman@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 12:10 PM

To: Woodruff, Morris <morris.woodruff@psc.mo.gov>

Cc: Marke, Geoff <geoff.marke@ded.mo.gov>; Missouri Public Service Commission <pscinfo@psc.mo.gov>
Subject: URGENT REQUEST REGARDING Case No. EA-2019-0010 Letter

Dear Secretary Woodruff:

Attached please find correspondence in reference to Case No. EA-2019-0010.
We respectfully ask that this letter be delivered to the Commissioners in advance of their meeting tomorrow,
August 28.

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Respectfully,

Jennifer Ryan

Lamar, MO

Barton County
620-687-2436



